Rory Newsholme 
11 Seacrest, Skerries, Co. Dublin 
30/01/2017
Byrne Wallace
88 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2
Dear Sirs, 

I would like to apply for the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace. 
Having completed undergraduate and postgraduate degrees in Law, as well as gaining legal experience through intern and volunteer roles, I am convinced that I want to pursue a career as a lawyer in Ireland.  
In 2015 I graduated from University College Dublin with a BCL degree (Law with History – International). The opportunity to combine two separate disciplines within my primary degree allowed me to develop a way of thinking that is broad enough to see the big picture, yet analytical enough to pay attention to detail. As a consequence I have developed the ability to approach complex problems and come up with innovative solutions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I pursued a willingness to learn about the legal world further on an academic level through my postgraduate studies at Trinity College Dublin. I focused mainly on international law and its impact on domestic jurisdictions, as well as the impact of domestic jurisdictions on the international community and the dynamic role of law in a globalising world.
Having talked to Bryne Wallace Trainees at career fairs in TCD and UCD, I was impressed by the Firm’s progressive attitude and the wide range of interesting practice areas within the Firm. I am further attracted to Byrne Wallace because the Firm’s approach to trainees, seeking to empower them to achieve their best. I am motivated to get the chance to learn and develop as an intern in such emerging and interesting sectors as Energy, Utilities and Natural Resources, Life Sciences or the Public Sector. It is this diversity of expertise, which for me, separates Byrne Wallace from other leading Law Firms, as an ideal environment to train, develop and learn as a lawyer. I feel Byrne Wallace is a Firm that matches my values and interests, and for these reasons I am motivated to apply for the Summer Internship Programme.  
Many Thanks for your time. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely, 
Rory Newsholme
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